
November 11th, 2022

Dear Families,

Next week on Friday, November 18th, we will be welcoming guests to campus for Grandparents’
and Special Friends’ Day. While detailed communication will be issued next week to all parents
and guests who provided email addresses, we wanted to touch base with a quick overview.

Program

Grandparents are invited to be on campus from 8:30AM – 11:00AM next Friday. During that
time, they are encouraged to visit their grandchildren’s classrooms, as well as visit the John
Mitchell Theatre to hear an address from Head of School Dr. Coffman and enjoy musical
performances by student artists.

There will be two sessions in the theater. Grandparents are asked to attend the session that
correlates with their oldest grandchild’s grade level.

8:30 – 9:15 Theater session for grandparents whose oldest grandchild is in Primary School
10:05 – 10:50 Theater session for grandparents whose oldest grandchild is in Middle or Upper

Parking

Only Grandparents and Special Guests will be permitted to park in the main lot next Friday.
However, due to a high volume of RSVPs, parking will be limited. We highly encourage
carpooling or arranging pick-up/drop-off for guests at Doors #2, #5, or #7.

Thank you for your support in making this day successful!

Sincerely,

The Prairie School Development Office


